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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 9:01 AM
To: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Please support Washington Place

 
 
From: Ed Dailey [mailto:supple.dailey@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 7:19 PM 
To: citycouncil 
Subject: Please support Washington Place 
 
  Members of the City Council, 
 
                        We cannot continue to be a city for all citizens if we reject mixed use development. Our daughter 
and grand daughter cannot afford to live in our city because we have resisted a real commitment to affordable 
housing for too long. We cannot have vibrant villages if they are little more than havens for banks, 
STARBUCKS, and salons. We cannot live in the past with a bucolic vision of Newton that has not existed for 
100 years …. 
 
                        Washington Place offers a vibrant mix of (affordable) housing and community oriented 
neighborhood businesses with direct access to the T and commuter rail. Please vote to support this sound 
development for Newton’s future. 
 
                        Respectfully, 
 
                                    /Ed Dailey 
 
Ed Dailey 
supple.dailey@gmail.com 
67 Maplewood Av 
Newton, Massachusetts  02459 
617.852.7110 
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